
MIRFIELD. 
Ths first meeting of the District Council was held 

last evening in the board-room at the Town Hal.—On 
the proposition of Mr. Henry Roberts, seconded by Mr. 
Joseph Wheatley, it was unanimously resolved that 
Mr. John Nevill should be the chairman of the Council. 
Mr. Roberts was appointed vice-chairman unamimously. 
Mr. Wilson gave notion that at the next meeting he 
would move that recreation-grounds be provided by the 
Council. 
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